
We’re excited to bring you the latest updates from the Music Connects Us project! This
month, we have some fantastic news to share.

NEWSLETTER, JUNE 2024

We are thrilled to announce that our 2024
workshops have been successfully completed.

Roma and non-Roma musicians were trained in
the PAL SOUND Curriculum, collaborating to

create and compose amazing music together.

The workshops conducted
by all partners and in five
diffrent countries; Czech

Republic, Portugal, Belgium,
Slovenia and Sweden



Our PAL SOUND Repository
is now fully stocked and

continuously updated. We
have over 20 artists featured

with their unique
compositions!

Want to hear the incredible
music created under the PAL

SOUND project? Visit our
Repository and enjoy the

diverse sounds of our
talented artists!


